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22/07/2018  20:11:062018/2880/P NOBJ Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

The CGCA has no objection to the condenser units on this site as long as the officer is satisfied that residents 

will not be disturbed by the noise and the units will be switched off when the retail unit closes - a timer should 

be installed to ensure this.
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